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Notice of Public Hearing  

 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
BLOCK GRANT (CDBG) 

SECOND PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

 

Riverdale City will hold a public hearing to discuss the projects 
determined to be applied for in the CDBG Small Cities Program for 
Program Year 2010.   
 
PROJECTS: 1) Curb, gutter and sidewalk on the south side of 4400 S. 
from 700 W. to the Weber River; 2) Replacing the water main on 500 
W. from 4250 S. to 4800 S.  Comments will be solicited on project 
scope, implementation, and its effects on residents.   
 
The hearing will begin at 6:00 p.m. on May 4, 2010 and will be held 
at the Riverdale Civic Center, located at 4600 S. Weber River Drive, 
Riverdale, UT.   
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Public Works 
Director at (801) 394-5541.  In compliance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including 
auxiliary communicative aids and services) during these hearings should 
notify the City Recorder at 4600 S. Weber River Drive, Riverdale, UT, 
at least 3 days prior to the hearing to be attended. 
 


